
Martin Hill 
I moved to Wareham over 60 years ago and have lived in the town for most of my time 
since then. I was educated at Wareham Junior school and Swanage Grammar school, 
and have three sons, all of whom were educated in Wareham.  
 
At present I continue in my role as Chairperson at Swanage and Wareham Rugby Club 
where I took over the post in 2020, this being my second term, having been Chairperson 
between 1999 – 2002 I have been instrumental in allowing the use of the Club facilities 
to local organisations, making sure that the Rugby Club is recognised as a Community 
Club in the local area. 
As an independent Councillor I will do everything in my capabilities to ensure that the 
Wareham railway crossing remains open and will support any proposal that I believe 
will be for the benefit of Wareham. 
 
 


